
Late Nights at Loyola!

October 3, 2024 

Contact Gabrielle Stanfield (gnstanfi@my.loyno.edu) if you are interested in volunteering in the spring

Late Nights at Loyola hosted 30 
students from Anna’s Place NOLA, 
a 7th Ward youth group, for STEM 
activities aimed to promote 
knowledge and interest in science.  
34 Loyola students volunteered 
through SEA, HPO, WiSTEM, and 
BioInquiry.  
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